The McKownville Improvement Association enthusiastically endorses this resolution. The
McKownville neighborhood is very concerned about the expansion of the University into its
residential neighborhood. As the resolution says quite clearly, much time, effort and money
has been put forth to enhance the McKownville neighborhood. McKownville has been an
asset to the Town, the University and the region. The recent $600,000 purchase of the Holt-
Harris property, 8.9 acres of land and two homes, is a threat to the two homes as well as to

the 13 residences that border the Holt-Harris property and all of McKownville.

Thank you

Don Reeb, president, McKownville Improvement Association
February 2, 2016



